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^ Feedback Form
Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen

OKANAGAN. 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9_

Tel: 250^92-0237, Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email: plannine0rdos.bc.ca

TO:

FROM:

Regional District of OkanaganSimilkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

Name: _ ^f^^l-C^ ^ '^'/ /?/?^WP^
(please print)

Street Address:

Date: & h ^3/^3
RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewal - "Vacation Rental" Use

413 Hody Drive

My comments / concerns are:

I do.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

I do_support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

^J I do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

Written submissions received from this information meeting will be considered by the

Regional District Board prior to a decision being made on this application.

Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District

prior to the Board meeting where the TUP will be considered.

Protecting your peR-onal Infomiation is an obljgation the Regional DMrict of Okanagan-Slmilkameen takes seriously. Our practic

ensurecomplian"' with the Pma^ Provisl0"^ of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Pmacy Act (British Columbia) ("FIPPA").

Proprietaiv'infomiauo" Vw Provide t° us is collected' used and disclosed in accordance with FIPPA. Should you have any questions about the'coHettZ'*',.^
or disclosure of this information please contact; Manager of Legislative Services, RDOS, 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC V2A 5J9,250-492-0237""""""""' U5e

https://portal.rdos.bc.ca/departments/AreaD/D00948.030/TemporaryUsePermit/D2023.006-TUP/Representations/Response-Anderson, Jennifers Bill ... 1/1



L, t',i-1"3-K-iaB Feedback Form
^DrJ^>

Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen
101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9

St'MILKAMEEN Tel: 250-492-0237 / Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email: p!anning(a'rdos bc.ca

TO: Regional District of OkanaganSimilkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

FROM: Name: P\^f\e. /.^r0^^;7

(please print)

Street Address:

Date: ^ 2.7.. .-^rJ 2 S

RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewal - "Vacation Rental" Use
413 Hody Drive

My comments / concerns are:

I do.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

I do.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

I do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.LSZI

Written submissions received from this information meeting will be considered by the

Regional District Board prior to a decision being made on this application.

//1/1 /f.{,)' ft /^M^ \i)»//.L\'-A^^ /f.-»/ll /w// ///A/' -/y. //.^//.y^7^'/./.
~TT

///<//-/^y/^ 1c u/i /^/v r'ynh/j'i,f> ch>J ^ffm hi.tiv. )7^ ^.'^V^'./.M

)h'i i?/)^.'y/^. ///7i./ ./ //^i/^iU'i// 7//i/}/7/w/^A^pL/ /i'yi~i,- ^•r-hi\- 'cr.^^,--r

fa^ r/'hri, ,-/y//z///\- //A/// // ^/i 'd //7/^ Ai/7iJ- ___

-^ECBVED
l'!cainn"tni«trlr!

Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District ;^i, \ j '/ - '

prior to the Board meeting where the TUP will be considered.

,; 01 .Martin Street
Protecting your personal information is an obligation the Regional District of Okanagan-Simllkameen takes seriously. Our practices h?ve been^designed'to'

ensure compliance with the privacy provisions of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (British Columbia) ((W??>$!:^iliv£{6r5oV(a?5r 5 J9
proprietary information you provide to us is collected, used and disclosed in accordance with RPPA. Should you have any questions about the collection, use

or disclosure of this information please contact: Manager of Legislative Services, RDOS, 101 Martin Street, Pentirton, BC V2A 5J9, 250-492-0237.



Kerri-Lynn Grell

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

bob and sheila daly •
March 2, 2023 10:30 AM
Planning
TUP application 413 Hody Dr

Follow up
Flagged

We wish to express our opposition to the granting of a Temporary Use Permit to allow for a vacation rental to 413 Hody
Drive. We live on Eastside Rd. within 100 m of the Hody Drive property and in a neighbourhood zoned residential.
Allowing for vacation rentals in a residential zoned neighbourhood is not only disrespectful to the neighbours but contrary
to the Official Community Plan.
The RDOS has been responsive to the need for long-term rentals for people who want to live and work in our community
by encouraging secondary suites in homes able to accommodate them. Converting residential homes to vacation rentals
seriously depletes the long-term rental availability.
The applicant has indicated that it will be five years before he retires and moves full-time to Okanagan Falls, and intends
to renew his TUP application each year until then. His application implies that his family will use the house occasionally in
between vacation renters. He also suggests that rental funds will be used to maintain and improve the property.
Our suggestion is that the applicant either rent his house out to long-term renters until he is retired and moves into the
house permanently, or put in a secondary suite according to RDOS regulations which will not only allow him to fund the
maintenance and improvements on his property, but to provide a local resident with long-term accommodation.
We appreciate the opportunity to respond to this application.
Sincerely,
Bob and Sheila Daly



Kerri-Lynn Grell

From: dixonr'

Sent: February 22, 2023 11 :ui AM

To: Planning

Subject: Regarding the Temporary Use Permit application for 413 Hody Drive in Okanagan Falls
Lot3 District Lot337SDYD Plan 31967

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear RDOS planning,

Is there a process to make Hody Drive in Okanagan Falls ineligible for AirBNB type temporary use?

As you are probably aware we currently have another application for a Temporary Use Permit "vacation rental"
at 41 .'•. Hody Drive, in Okanagan Falls.

The same arguments that applied to the 476 Hody application (last year), apply to the 413 Hody Drive
application

The following is just a small portion of the arguments against allowing this type of temporary use on Hody
Drive:

Regarding the Temporary Use Permit application for 413 Hody Drive in Okanagan Falls
Lot3 District Lot337SDYD Plan 31967

We are writing to ask that this Temporary Use Permit request be denied.

Hody Drive is a residential street in Okanagan Falls, and has been for, long before the 24 years we have had a
residence at 44 5.

Most of the residence on Hody Drive are owner used with a very small percentage as long term rentals.

The Hody Drive neighborhood is not suitable for hotel, motel, hostel, AirBNB etc temporary type use.

The homes in the commercial zoned area of 7th and 8th ofOkanagan Falls would be much more suitable for

this type of use.

From our experience these temporary use homes bring people mostly intent on partying, making louder than
normal noise, cause parking issues, drive faster than anyone should on this quiet street and often are

disrespectful of the peace and normalcy of a residential neighborhood.



There is currently an extreme shortage of long term rentals in our area.

The residence at 413 Hody Drive in Okanagan Falls would be an ideal addition to the long term rental market

(if the intent of the owners is to get money off this property).

Tradesman, teachers, nurses and other professionals, etc need available long term rentals to come to our area to
become established and make a life here.

Many of these workers are not coming because of this lack of available long term accommodation.

All the neighbors that we have discussed this with are NOT in favor of this proposal for temporary vacation

rental use at 413 Hody Drive.

Please do the right thing and deny the proposed temporary use permit for 413 Hody Drive (Lot3 District
Lot337SDYD Plan 31967), Okanagan Falls.

Robert and Susan Dixon

Okanagan Falls

Back to our opening line, Is there a process to make Hody Drive in Okanagan Falls ineligible for AirBNB type

temporary use?



Kerri-Lynn Grell

From: Sue Everal'

Sent: February 24, 2023 8:07 AM
To: Planning
Subject: FEEDBACK ON D2023.006-TUP 413 Hody drive Okanagan Falls

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

We DO NOT support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

We feel before approving or granting any TUP Applications on Hody Drive and other residential areas it is up to RDOS to
take steps to enact a bylaw and to govern short term rentals.

They should encompass the following principals:

- make it MANDATORY to have persons on title living FULLTIME and present on property while short term rentals are in

place.

-Mandate new revised rules and enforce them. Before this happens no TUP applications should be granted.

(The reason I state enforcement is because the TUP application # D2022012 that was submitted last summer at 476
Hody Dr. brought to light contraventions to the zoning regulation of RS2 residential properties and was not enforced by

RDOS . A stop order was put in place for an illegal suite and the owner withdrew his application BUT continues to

advertise rentals with the same number of illegal suites he initially applied for in his application.)

Long term rentals have proven to be successful on Hody Drive. These renters respect the neighbourhood and provide

support to the local business's and schools. With fewer rentals available in Okanagan Falls now and growing jobs in the

area (with Avery Farms and the pub reopening) there looks to be a need for more long term rentals, not short term.

There are many elderly retired folks and some with handicapped family members which will be affected by the speeding
and excessive amount of vehicles with renters which will create a disturbance and safety concerns. The street is very

narrow with no sidewalks and there is very limited parking with boats and trailers being parked on the side of the
roads. The summer is even busier with guests of the owners at these homes. This certainly increases the sewer and

sanitation in Okanagan Falls and inviting short term rentals will increase this even more. After speaking with the past
director of area D this seemed to be a big concern.

Please check the management company mentioned in this application to ensure it is legitament a few of the neighbours

heard that their elderly parents in Penticton will act as their property managers. The neighbours within close proximity
to this application have not given the owner their blessing as he mentioned in his application . The neighbour on one
side is a long term renter with an absent homeowner and the other side also has an absent homeowner since they are

doing renovations.

Another huge concern is theft and safety on this street. All of us neighbours look out for each other and we respect

each other. A continuous flow of strangers entering our street will not offer safety.

If the owner lives full-time in the house with short term renters they can immediately deal with any problems or

situations that may arise such as the continuous loud partying and tack of respect to the neighbors . With a pool at this

location loud partying might be a continuous problem.



Thank you for taking the time to listen to the voices on Hody Drive. We all have worked hard to create this great

neighbourhood with great respect and care for each other.

Yours truly,

Sn.san and Roy Everall

Okanagan Falls, BC.
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OKANAGAN-
SIMILKAMEEN

Feedback Form
Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen
101-Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9

Tel: 250-492-0237 / Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email: planning@rdos.bc.ca

TO:

FROM:

Regional District ofOkanagan Similkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

"T^m

J^b_

_±-

w

.FM-ib^ Fci^n
(please print)

,90^

Name:

Street Address:

Date:

RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewal - "Vacation Rental" Use

413 Hody Drive

My comments /concerns are;

II I ctosupport the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

I} f do.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

I do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

Written submissions received from this information meeting will be considered by the

Regional District Board prior to a decision being made on this application.
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Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District

prior to the Board meeting whej-e the TUP will be considered.

^T^gJT-^'S.TIJ?rf°"!latl°" b al>oblieal"'"the Reelonai District of Okanagan-Similtameen takes seriously. Our practices have been designed to
^^^-Ln^? the p"va<y provfstons of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Prwacy Act (British Coiumbia)("FIPPA").'

i to us b collected, used and disdosed in accordance with FIPPA. Should you have any questions about the collection, use

innatlbn pfease contact Manager of legislative Services, RDOS, 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC V2A 5)9,25&492-0237.

https://portal.rdos.bc.ca/departments/AreaD/D00948.030/TemporaryUsePermiVD2023.006-TUP/Representations/Response - Fadden, Tom & Debbie I 1/1



Kerri-Lynn Grell

From: Stevens, Madeleine

Sent: March 17, 2023 11:47 AM
To: Planning

Subject: FW: TUP- Electoral Area "D" - 413 Hody Drive - Fortis Property Referral #2023-233 -

Due Mar 20 - Okanagan-Similkameen

Attachments: D2023.006-TUP Referral Sheet.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning,

With respect to the above noted file, FortisBC Energy Inc. (Gas) has reviewed the subject proposal and has no objections

or concerns considering this application is to use an existing structure.

Thank you,

Maddi Stevens, MET
Planning & Design Zone 5
T: (250) 868-4508
C:(250) 212-7960
E: madeleine.stevens@fortisbc.com

FORTISBC

From: Referrals <Referrals@fortisbc.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2023 2:39 PM
To: Zone 5 Property Referrals <Zone5PropertyReferrals(5)fortisbc.com>

Subject: TUP- Electoral Area "D" - 413 Hody Drive - Fortis Property Referral #2023-233 - Due Mar 20 - Okanagan-

Similkameen

Fortis Property Referral #2023-233

Hello,

Please review the attached / below and provide your comments directly to planning@rdos.bc.ca by March 20,2023.

If FortisBC Energy Inc. is affected, please copy referrals@fortisbc.com in on your response so that we may update our

records.

Thank you,

Li,z Dell

Lands Department, Property Services AjSistant

liz.dell@fortisbc.com



FORTISnc;

From: Shannon Duong <sduong(a)rdos.bc.ca>

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2023 1:17 PM
To: jcvitko@sd53.bc.ca; Ok Falls Fire Department <okfire@shaw.ca>; Referrals <Referrals@fortisbc.com>

Subject: [External Email] - Temporary Use Permit Referral - Electoral Area "D" - 413 Hody Drive

CAUTION: This is an external email.
Do not respond, click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Re: Vacation Rental Temporary Use Permit Application at 413 Hody Drive

Application Webpage: D2023.006-TUP I RDOS

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) is seeking input from agencies whose interests may be affected

by a temporary use permit.

Please find attached a referral for a Temporary Use Permit and a link above to the Temporary Use Permit application,

draft permit, and related documents. Please review this information and if you have any questions, please do not

hesitate to contact me.

Once reviewed, if you have any comments/concerns, please forward them to planning@rdos.bc.ca by March 20, 2023.

Regards,

Shannon Duong, MRM . Planner II

Regional District ofOkanagan-Similkameen

p. 250-490-4384 . tf. 1.877-610-3737 . f. 250-492-0063

www.rdos.bc.ca . sdyong^rdos.^c.ca

r;'?«T«T«a lc)l Martin Street, Penticton, BC V2A 5J9

iixq
OKANAGAM-
SIMILKAMEEN

I acknowledge that I work within the traditional, unceded territory of the syilx people in the Okanagan Nation,

This Communication is intended for the use of the recipient to which it is addressed, and may contain confidential, personal and/or privileged information. Please

contact the sender immediately if you ore not the intended recipient of this communication and do not copy, distribute or take action relying on it. Any communication

received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.

This email was sent to you by FortisBC*. The contact information to reach an auihorized represenlaiive of FortisBC is 16705 Fraser Highway, Surrey, British
Columbia, V4M OE8, Attention: Communications Department You can unsubscribe from receiving further emails from FortisBC by emailing
unsubscnbe@fortisbc.com.

""FortisBC'1 refers to the FortisBC group of companies which includes FortisBC Holdings Inc., FortisBC Energy Inc., FortisBC Inc., FortisBC Alternative Energy
Services Inc. and Fortis Generation Inc

This e-mail is the property of FortisBC and may contain confidential material for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any review, use, distribution or disclosure
by others is slrictly prohibited. FortisBC does noi .-iccept liability for any errors or omissions which arise as a result of e-mail iransmission. If you are not Ihe
intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and delete all copies of [he message including removal from your hard drive. Thank you.



Feedback Form
•^LjrJ^

Regional District ofOkanagan Similkameen
101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9

J|£|L|!AN^ENN Tel: 250-492-0237 / Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email: plcinninR@rdos.bc.ca

TO: Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

FROM: Name: ^(L ^ ^OS-J {{A\^
(please print)

Street Address:

^fc / ,^-3,Date:
T

RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewal - "Vacation Rental" Use
413 Hody Drive

My comments / concerns are:

II I dc^support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

I do_support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

I do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

Written submissions received from this information meeting will be considered by the

Regional District Board prior to a decision being made on this application.

^ LO/^r ^^ P^OPQKTlG^ 4-WVfe \^^nUh^ ft^Ki H6r ~~1=^^
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<H r^e ft^-sr -T^Q^ ^AV^ €^^i A- IC^PL^ ^t-wffr-
^ft^W ftsWAL^ l/fcSft-V ^<r><^-n7t/^. -TT^V 6V<g?a^
ftj^ns^ \A}GE^L>/ i (?V^B.V ^//L//L/^?Z . /.)W'?s M/^ ^(9 /sZoT"

^JSWU^ /^// /^U6T<. •

Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District

prior to the Board meeting where the TUP will be considered.

Protecting your personal information is an obligation the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen takes seriously. Our practices have been designed to

ensure compliance with the privacy provisions of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (British Columbia) ("FIPPA"). Any personal or

proprietary information you provide to us is collected, used and disclosed in accordance with FIPPA. Should you have any questions about the collection, use

or disclosure of this information please contact: Manager of Legislative Services, RDOS, 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC V2A 5J9, 250-492-0237.



B Feedback Form
-J-fDCj5

Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen
101 Martin Street, Pentirton, BC, V2A-5J9

Tel: 250-492-0237/Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email:-.hnniuK^

TO: Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

FROM: Name: (jtR.iHR^ KLIJKE
(please print)

Street Address:

Date: ^/\R(:H 0.^ ?J

RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewal - "Vacation Rental" Use

413 Hody Drive

My comments / concerns are:

[__] I do.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

[__] I do_support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

I do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

Written submissions recehred from this information meeting will be considered by the
Regional District Board prior to a decision being made on this application.

^/4y/AJ^- A. $ ^. O~GN ^<^ ^r^^^-T"^/4^ cecAn. (V'O^E rAAf'n^

f\^^ ( 'Fafi C'H^. C-./A^ /^O i^mci-ij (T

Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District

prior to the Board meeting where the TUP will be considered.

Protecting your personal information is an obligation the Regional District of Okanagan-Simllkameen takes seriously. Our practices have been designed to

ensure compliance with the privacy provisions of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (British Columbia) ("FtPPA"). Any personal or

proprietary information you provide to us Is collected, used and disclosed in accordance with FIPPA. Should you have any questions about the collection, use

or dbdosure of this information please contact: Manager of Legislath/e Services, RDOS, 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC V2A 5J9, 250-492-0237.



•;lMr.l?n»,IMI,™«

~)D^wo:
Feedback Form
Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen
101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9

SinTLKAMEEN Teh 250-492-0237 / Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email: planninfi@rdos.bc.ca

TO: Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

FROM: Name: M^/W/v^ L.KOG^
(please print)

Street Address:

Dat.: Ftb,^^' 9.0^

RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewal - "Vacation Rental" Use
413 Hody Drive

My comments / concerns are:

II I do.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

II I do.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

I do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

Written submissions received from this information meeting will be considered by the

Regional District Board prior to a decision being made on this application.
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Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District

prior to the Board meeting where the TUP wilt be considered.

Protetting your personal information Is an obligation the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen takes seriously. Our practices have been designed to

ensure compliance with the privacy provisions of the Freedom of Infbrmotton and Protection of Privacy Act (British Columbia) ("FIPPA"). Any personal or

proprietary information you provide to us is collected, used and disclosed in accordance with FIPPA. Should you have any questions about the collection, use

or disdusuie of this information please contact: Manager of Legislath/e Services, RDOS, 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC V2A 5J9, 250-492-0237.



Qssssassaa Feedback Form
-^D'Q5

Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen
101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9

SIMFLKAMEEN Tel: 250-492-0237 / Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email: pl-.nnin^"1] -dos.bc.ra

TO: Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

FROM: Name: 'Ja'wun'^ +~ ^l'c- /)^€t^e^ ^

(please print)

Street Address;

Date:

RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewal - "Vacation Rental" Use
413 Hody Drive

My comments / concerns are:

[~~| I do.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

I do.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

I do not support the proposed u^e at 413 Hody Drive.

We do not support short-term vacation rentals at 413 Hody Drive and were never

consulted regarding our opinion. We feel the house would be better suited for

long term rentals as there appear to be so few in the area. Short term rentals

would result in higher noise levels, security issues, and excess cars on a street

with limited parking. Security is a significant factor considering the closest police

station is 25 minutes away. We understand that many residential neighbourhoods

that have allowed short term rentals now regret that decision due to the "party"

atmosphere which seems to follow those situations. Thank you for reviewing our

submission.

Vie and Jacquie Martens

/



Kerri-Lynn Grell

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

Orian Hartviksen

February 28, 2023 10:18 AM
Shannon Duong

Sue Everall

Re: Feedback on TUP - D2022.06 (413HodyDr, Okanagan Falls) - additional
comments

Follow up
Completed

We have just learned that the owner of 413 Hody Dr. has already listed that property on VRBO with

availability stating in May. Since this is being done without the authorization ofaTUP, we urge RDOS to put a

stop to this rental.

Since the owner doesn't want to play by the rules already, we doubt his ability to manage and control a short

term rental within the parameters of maximum guests, noise, parking etc.

https://www.vrbo.com/en-ca/cottage-rental/p9781852?amval=2023-05-01 &departure=2023-05-29

Orian Hartviksen

AlfHartviksen

On Feb 23, 2023, at 1:36 PM, Shannon Duong <sduong(a)jdos.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Orian and Alf,

Thank you for your comments regarding Temporary Use Permit Application No. D2023.006-TUP, which involves the

property at 413 Hody Drive.

I have added your comments to the application and will ensure that they are provided to the Board for their

consideration.

Regards,

<image003.png>Shannon Duong, MRM . Planner II
Regional District ofOkanagan-Similkameen

101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC V2A 5J9

p. 250-490-4384 . tf. 1.877-610-3737 . f. 250-492-0063

www.j-dos.bc.ca . sduonR@rdos.bc.ca

I acknowledge that I work within the traditional, unceded territory of the syilx people in the Okanagan Nation.



Thif Commumcatior is intended for the use of r^e reaoienf. to which :t .s addressed, and rnoy contain confident'ai personal ar.d/ or privileged ir formation. Please

contact ?e sender immediately t /ou ore "or tne ini.cndea reapienr ot f^if communication and do not copy dist.r'b'jte or tui<e ac:ion reiyinq on t. Ary communication

received in er^or, or subsequent reoty, shou!d oe deleted or destroyed.

From: Orian Hartviksen <

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 12:50 PM
To: Planning <planning@rdos.bc.ca>

Subject: Feedback on TUP - 02022.06 (413 Hody Dr, Okanagan Falls)

Orian Hartviksen

Okanagan Falls, BC
VOH 1R7

WE DO NOT SUPPORT THE PROPOSED USE AT 413 HODY DRIVE

We are very concerned about authorizing a short term vacation rental on Hody Drive. Hody Drive is a quiet,
residential cul-de-sac neighbourhood, with little on street parking, no sidewalks and a variety of residents, from

young families to seniors. The majority of homes have close proximity to neighbours. In the summer months,
there is already increased traffic and parking issues as residents have many visitors.

We are opposed to allowing short term rentals at this property:

• In his application the owner stated he consulted his immediate neighbours. On one side the property is

vacant while being renovated by a developer. On the other side the property is a long term rental. 413 is
at the end of a cul-de-sac. The 2 permanent neighbours directly across the street were not consulted. The

owners of the third house across the street are rarely here in the winter, so likely were not contacted.

• While residents often have parties and may cause brief disturbances, they are respectful of their
neighbours and do their best to consult with neighbours, conform to noise bylaws, and not affect the use

and enjoyment nearby properties. This is rarely the case with short term rentals. While this house is not

on the lake, it has a pool, which invites the opportunity to party.

• A property manager living and working in Penticton is still 20-30 minutes away. Plenty of time for
disruption to calmed down and evidence hidden.

• The owner states that short term rentals would support local businesses. This is the case for many

tourists who come to the Okanagan, visiting wineries, buying ice cream cones at Tickleberries, and
going to restaurants, but the majority do all their shopping for their short stay BEFORE they arrive

here.

We live a Hody Drive. The house on our south side will likely go up for sale again this spring. It has a

legal suite in a secondary building. We are praying that the next owner does not attempt to get a TUP for short
term rentals. With few homes on or close to the lake in Okanagan Falls, there are limited opportunities to

develop vacation rentals, which reap substantial income for the owners yet do little or nothing for the local

economy or development of a cohesive and thriving community. This is not what our neighbourhood wants or
needs.

Currently RDOS is working on new guidelines or bylaws for short term rentals. Perhaps if regulations are

tightened, and owners/property managers live on site. There may be more room for discussion. Provided, of

course, that the regulations are enforced. Last year another property on the street applied for a TUP

(subsequently withdrawn) for 2 suites, one of which was illegal. Apparently the RDOS put a stop work on the
second suite, but the owner is still advertising 2 suites for rent. So no enforcement there.



This house would be better used as a long term rental. There are few rentals available in the area. And with the

growing jobs in Okanagan Falls (eg. Avery Farms and the reopening pub) there will be a greater need for
housing. A manager at UEE once told me most of their staff live in Penticton or Oliver as they couldn't find

places here.

Please pass on our strong opposition to this application. We look forward to a public hearing.

Ori^n Hartviksen

AlfHartviksen

,,0kanagan Falls VOH1R7



About this

® House
® 3 bedrooms

0 5 beds
0 Sleeps 8

® 3 bathrooms

o 3 full baths

® Spaces
0 Kitchen
0 Living Room
0 Deck/Patio

Welcome to our newest listing - Hody House!

Hody House is true luxury in the beautiful Okanagan valley. This house is made for
those seeking a wine country get-away or the perfect setting for a small multi-
generational family get-together. The house has undergone recent renovations to make
it safe and enjoyable for all guests.

The house sits on a scenic plot near Okanagan Falls. The property is a peaceful place
to kick back and savour the charm of wine country living. It offers a secluded location in
a quiet cul-de-sac with expansive patio area and options for playing in the salt-water
pool, hosting a BBQ or simply lounging and taking in the views.

The upstairs is comprised of 3 large bedrooms, one with a king bed, and ensuite
bathroom featuring a jetted tub and double sided fireplace! The beautifully laid out
kitchen is a chef's dream - stove and oven, large sink, dishwasher and coffee bar. The

patio doors lead out to the BBQ and large patio table seating 8. The living room and
dining area are wide open and very welcoming. Sit back and relax on the brand new
furniture, take in the view or take in the game on the big screen TV.

Downstairs features a heated area with Foosball, Air Hockey and beach toys including a
single kayak.

The backyard is below street level and is very private and fully fenced. The salt water
pool is heated, and is approximately 10 x 14. There are plenty of comfortable seating
options on the tiered landscape. We have supplied plenty of pool towels, life jackets for
the littles, and some toys.

This property truly has it all. We look forward to welcoming you to our home!

*POOL: Operational from April through to mid October.*

**This property is managed by Cecils Renee Gratton, a local property manager. Cecile
Renee maintains the highest standards to ensure guests are well looked after before,
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-^D OS
Feedback Form
Regional District ofOkanagan Similkameen
101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9

SIMILKAMiEN Tel: 250-492-0237 / Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email: plannineOrdos.bc.ca

TO: Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

FROM: Name: >< . P c, <^^ ^ |^^ ^ ^ ^/, ^

(please print)

Street Address: , ^ , . . - ^ ,

,/ ,/
Date: ^< V ^13 >"V'2)

RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewal - "Vacation Rental" Use
413 Hody Drive

My comments / concerns are:

I do_support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

I do_support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

s do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

Written submissions received from this information meeting will be considered by the

Regional District Board prior to a decision being made on this application.

- <Sv\u{X.< ^^y\ <$<uJ-^L '^^'SiJ&SS <^MO^^ Jo-,' "'U l.oc_F|-^it"n ^-».-?^i <s/

{\ ''~^ *-^.^ > A I. C\i^t(\

- S^-( i<^5^£S -^ft--? (^fl-j {\^^i ^{\^^^ g.^ ft-yT) ^e^ 0) Pp.orti?-u^ '~^U(L

•/^ * ^^< or <o^»si" Hopg-i^ o^^^e. WT) k<\^ ur ^oU^^ Ok^^c^

» ^ o K ( &^s

" ^-c ;A^fc ^il'^iNl ioo< c F ^|^ tio-Er.J 'MISJL . V^^ U t^'&ci^'; ilr'ij) '('^o>>\ ^slGK^ 0 u i<S

•liinl A BAi Si) ^«^ ^ •"> ^ '''Hi ':?"& OS ft^ou-'i IrtiS R^i,i.<-^-,,^8^ -^^rt ^E

/>0t^ '' tt ^. ^~& OS 1^ ^ GVA ^(3>.S ^<> V\^£. toi< ^'-<H •It.OS PP^^t !;>'•< i c ^ .

l-i fc ^ ^<5 ^0< <2> ^® K •t ^ <^ 0 S <.

Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District

prior to the Board meeting where the TUP will be considered.

Protecting your personal information is an obligation the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen takes seriously. Our practices have been designed to

ensure compliance with the privacy provisions of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (British Columbia) ("FIPPA"). Any personal or

proprietary information you provide to us is collected, used and disclosed in accordance with FIPPA. Should you have any questions about the collection, use

or disclosure of this Information please contact: Manager of Legislative Services, RDOS, 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC V2A 5J9, 250-492-0237.



l;imw:rjn.]?raiiiiB Feedback Form
-^DC^

Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen
101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9

SIMFLKAMEE'N Tel: 250-492-0237 / Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email: planning@rdos.bc.ca

TO: Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

FROM: Name: John & Penny Menu
(please print)

Street Address:

Date: _Feb. 23, 2023_

RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewal - "Vacation Rental" Use

413 Hody Drive

My comments / concerns are:

I do_support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

I do_support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

I do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

Written submissions received from this information meeting will be considered by the

Regional District Board prior to a decision being made on this application.

We do not want our nfiighbourhnnri to change from a family
oriented street to a busy and noisy oriented area.

Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District

prior to the Board meeting where the TUP will be considered.

Protecting your personal information is an obligation the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen takes seriously. Our practices have been designed to

ensure compliance with the privacy provisions of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (British Columbia) ("FIPPA"). Any personal or

proprietary information you provide to us is collected, used and disclosed in accordance with FIPPA. Should you have any questions about the collection, use

or disclosure of this information please contact: Manager of Legislative Services, RDOS, 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BCV2A 5J9, 250-492-0237.



I Feedback Form
Regional District of Otanagan Similtameen
101 Martin Street. Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9

SIMl'KAMEEN Td: 25(M92-0237 / Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email: planninR@rdos.bc.ca

TO: Regional District of Okanagan Simitkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

FROM: Name: J^O rd ^A- //, ^ <^/1^ / '
(please print)

Street Address:

Date:

I

Fe/> .29 y/.W^
T

RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewa I - "Vacation Rental" Use

413 Hody Drive

My comments / concerns are;

II I dg.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

D I do^support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

I do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

Written submissions received from this information meeting witl be considered by the

Regional District Board prior to a decision being made on this application.

^ a^^/^fj^ /^}0\ VIS'A^PR^^ o-f- ^,y •7~i<^ ^n
/</ Dr'i^e./ CL- •^uFc-A^-s'&c^ an- €-xDe:^j:^b/e^_^ /'/\ <^-

Q^/^yn u. n/ /y ^ no 7_ <a- ^C ^o/i/'/n^ ^Aor'f~ •/-e^-^\ f^t^f s "fr'.i.<&:-/s T""/,

L/Qt,^ ^//o^ '1 /7-^'/3 . /y^^L (^//^ ^•2 /^ ^n c/d-'/e^ ^ /" 7%

^ij \/ e r» (. -<> <£ c-1<^-/' ^^ ^/- ^^ r- ^ rop^-t, •i J- ^i // ^ e_ / n, j- € ^ rty-c/t/ ,

CtcL// {/]J',^f- ^e^/ 0^ a-^iA. OLrou^A 7^(^ «./'&«<_ ^'/^ ^-^f// C-e/^/

/ ^c.re^t.y-&. a.i^ff( (?uf~ f\e.'rci^^or^opi?( v^'i/( ly/raf'fie'^//^ cz/et^-ye^

'Z^€./-& are^ cj^e^f <T^ec/-j^'^//A.y _-^o/i e-^-/ -T^r- T~^P y / A^A ii' iAay~f~

15 i^r/^'~f~~ €)tA//i&^> fci/An'/t -^ic^i^ OLf^C^-? S-e -T^fr'/'C. /^? i/7 _ /\/OT f^^ A'^-

Q I^L/ e/y ce£^~'/^r\ 7' 'ffff^ ~lf~e..ft ^•/ e-t/'SL.l e?^n^r^ ^t///^ <a_ ^-^ /y:2fc <rl/' •

^ Cia'« yeW^ e?^^T^f-iZ /-^"'aZ'^T;-/ /^Aa^' Z£>(Crtl^ "'TTit.-M r<5'7^ l/i^-t^\t~~ i

/h^/:&' ^e?^ e ^/ ^ /1 ^7^/vvi /ffi. ^_ '^/'^n^z^ /, ,'^y/
Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District

prior to the Board meeting where the TUP wilt be considered.

is ~f/(r.s pf •-?fe.~fy t?/^ ^s'/' "b.o~t^l/t/ J^op/(ec-^/ ~f~ro^

\/'K.B^ -f-ov- tA& ^y-s ^^Q^ ^/vfy 7^-^y

m/ ^ A ^<7^?y -

ro/^\



Kerri-Lynn Grell

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

Gord Schmidt
February 28, 2023 12:20 PM
Shannon Duong

TUP 413 Hody Drive

Follow up
Flagged

Dear RDOS bylaw department:

We live on Hody Drive in the beautiful community of OK Falls. We went onto the VRBO website and found that the
property of 413 Hody Drive has already been advertised for summer short term rentals. According to the website,

almost all of dates from mid May to mid August have already been booked. They start with a 3 day minimal rental to a 5
day minimal rental during the summer months. It appears that rules and regulations are being ignored even before the

board has discussed the authorization of a TUP let alone approval. If approval is given, the floodgates will be opened for
other home owners on the street to do likewise. Please prevent all TUP applications so as to protect our "community"

and stop the street from becoming full of tourists.

Gordon Schmidt

Sent from my iPad



^ Feedback Form
J^DOEj

of Similhameen
101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9-,. _..„—_.., __,

Tel: 250-492-0237 / Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email: ,>!;ILI:.L[IM

TO: Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

Name: _Li_Ll__(_U!TLi^L
(please print)

Street Address:

Date: '-(.\Y'^'^

RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewal - "Vacation RentaS" Use
413 Hody Drive

My comments / concerns are:

J I do_support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

II I do_support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

I do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

Written submisskms received from this informatkm meetir^ will be considered by the

Regional District Board prior to a decision being made on this application.

\^£ ryWc)d -k l-i'&(u'i)in;r. -hi^-hir . I'Vt1 Ip^ 6u," uuic-f- ^•^4 (ruM\ incfc-c^bfc.

WiAhtw-.,: \AJ() j'i,. Irnlt-- n [<>^\ iOEV-; k'/ri rc'.^a.^ iu^-/ l/Hut' i'^ tssltu..^

ivs>llj] 4{!i/}-l, i-Win/i/!zefc\ ^^{riL~-(^,i5 -in 'fuP's i^ nD+ ^t-'€n ^o^ic'Hiov,

Wi W^\} 4o /'Ir^'iU'i u,/ ^cc? hi-'r/i.v,-b. suAwi f-' __£LU /" kzd te ci- 6 • V '-'-H ^'/ _A'u4 '-4 <l

.pi^rUl • Whi^ Ju uJc l^lVC'4t ka^p •{'lu^'irs^ 4fc. (Tc-'Sc'/' fC QUJ'" ^'fiJ- /7 /

tllj"5 tmk ^ie.\dk{ nei<\h(u lii't-^5 i) IIYK;^' -h'Li4^C , A€'U- ft:i'^ ( n m,^ •{ c]oin^
s~\ • ..) ' .... ^ t I ':

fe^^t/i ifuJ'11/1^< , ifSLr'f^i^J ^ZLXLi'i^U fxl''JCC:.), t^LihLt' u-s«u<? r^ f'f'j-" !•' (ncJqt^Z.

('7("u bi-^ nfc: igsll- a^-L\_u f:'f 4-iii."' l-tl£li8iu -PU(: •(•'&/s uun...\ loc'' UQ MO t

4ippnH- "fnp^, IAJ<? huv^ a tvibi+i nii!l/u^ etoilL^ hrtii^ ^id iUf uJO-Ul...

Hfy^J l^VC ()iJLh/IAtV:'J 4hi^ hpmtr (F uJc' ^nc'aj TUj/)f$ (.tj^'t,: c'l(J;prc'l-'c-r<..

1'ni.r P^DiWks \/;jlLU. yJttl d(Yi'L;?^ ).f^Oti,CofV-ffMXl.4^ dlloiJ Ttf^ on o a/' •^•^tf..-('

No (\Jo i^ Uo llf
Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District

prior to the Board meeting where the TUP will be considered.

TT



3/27/23, 12:27 PM Response - Stevenson, Barbara (2023-02-24).jpg (640x480)

https://portal.rdos.bc.ca/departments/AreaD/D00948.030/TemporaryUsePermit/D2023.006-TUP/Representations/Response - Stevenson, Barbara (20... 1/1
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^DDS
Feedback Form
Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen
101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9

f£AlSlS^N Td: 250 492-0237 / Fax: 250-492-0063 /Email: plannineOrdos.bc.ca

TO: Regional District of OkanaganSimilkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

FROM: Name: ^To i-l N D- ///^ ^^ ^
(please print)

>1

,>

Street Address:

Date: ^ ^^ ^0^^

RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewal - "Vacation Rental" Use
413 Hody Drive

My comments / concerns are:

I do.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

I do.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

I do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

Written submissions received from this information meeting will be considered by the
Regional District Board prior to a decision being made on this application.

^^^ z7c^j" /^^/? /Q/.^^^ /y^^/9^ A/^^Y ^
f^/^ ^•6^r^/V ^ /3^/y ///^T/'^^'.

^r/^/t=' ff^^'^0^ /^^€>^ /?/Uff /)^ ^^ /)^1^{> X^/^ ^^ ^

•^7 ,='^'7' ^?^V ,1^ ^<^^— ^^^/L^^ ^ £>/^^^^ ^^
'7^^^/a U/A/ >^ ^/-- 7^<r ^^jf^?^-^^?^2^'- Ayy<-^'^^--^^

DECEIVED

i"^ 0 ?. ^'/'}

Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District

prior to the Board meeting where the TUP will be considered. ; )' M ^Hi Srreei
.Poniictor1 8C '/?A 5J°

Protecting your personal information is an obligation the Regional District of Okanagan-Slmilkameen takes seriously. Our practices'h'avebeen 3e's1gneff to "

ensure compliance with the privacy provisions of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (British Columbia) ("FIPPA"). Any personal or
proprietary information you provide to us Is collected, used and disclosed in accordance with FIPPA. Should you have any questions about the collection, use

or disclosure of this information please contact: Manager of Legislative Services, RDOS, 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC V2A 5J9, 250-492-0237,



•;1=MB':'-'"-™:'['"B Feedback Form
-^DrJ^

Regional District ofOkanagan Similkameen
101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9

fl£Au^NEENN Tel: 250-492-0237 / Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email: planning@rdos.bc.ca

TO: Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

Kevin Tom
FROM: Name:

(please print)

Street Address:

15/03/2023
Date:

RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewal - "Vacation Rental" Use
413 Hody Drive

My comments / concerns are:

I do_support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

I do_support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

I do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.xl

Written submissions received from this information meeting will be considered by the

Regional District Board prior to a decision being made on this application.

Vacation rentals reduces long term rental inventory where there is presently an enormous shortage.

It negatively impacts the hospitality industry, particularly, the motels and hotels, and they have an unfair advantage.

Short term renters do not respect the neighborhood, particularly given, they may never return. Hence
a property manager, would not be able to control unwanted behavior, such as excessive noise and parties.

The neighborhood feels relatively safe, as most people are aware of the occupants at most homes. With vacation
rentals, it's concerning having a different occupant every few days. Neighbors will need to exercise more diligence,

Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District

prior to the Board meeting where the TUP will be considered.

Protecting your personal information is an obligation the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen takes seriously. Our practices have been designed to

ensure compliance with the privacy provisions of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (British Columbia) ("FIPPA"). Any personal or

proprietary information you provide to us is collected, used and disclosed in accordance with FIPPA. Should you have any questions about the collection, use

or disclosure of this information please contact: Manager of Legislative Services, RDOS, 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC V2A 5J9, 250-492-0237.



3/27/23, 12:28 PM Response-Williamson, Ed (2023-03-01) l.jpg (2292x3011)

^ Feedback Form
Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen

OKANAGAN. 101 Marti" street' pentirton, BC, V2A-5J9
SIMILKAMEEN Tel: 250-492-0237 / Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email: planningOrdos.bc.ca

TO:

FROM:

Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

Name:

Street Address:

Date:

E<^ UlillvA^on
(please print)

u

RE:

Fplwimvn 2T .?o a ft

Temporary Use Permit (TUI
413 Hody Drive

0

Renewal - "Vacation Rental" Use

My comments / concerns are:

II I dc^support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

II I do.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed below.

I do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drjv&_

Written submissions received from this information meeting will be considered by the

R.egiorial District Board prior to a deeision being made on this application.

Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District

prior to the Board meeting where the TUP will be considered.

ingation the Regional District of Okanagan-Slmitameen takes seriously. Our practIcKhave^been designed to

protecting your ^^I^^S^^^S^^^^^y<^^0;^^^
ensure compHanre^h^e^^^"^^
p;opri^?^^^^poT£^u°5"^^^^^^^^^^^^^
or disclosure of

https://portal.rdos.bc.ca/departments/AreaD/D00948.030/TemporaryUsePermit/D2023.006-TUP/Representations/Response - Williamson, Ed (2023-03... 1/1
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1. THIS IS A RESIDENTIAL NEIGHBOURHOOD.-.not a resort neighbourhood

2. We all know that vacationers DO NOT buy groceries or expenditures that support the local

economy.-.they bring consumables with them

3. If money is what's needed, then rent the property long term, to a working family that actually

support the community.

4. Short term vacation rentals destroy communities as it removes all properties that would

otherwise be available to workers (like the new businesses on the old Weyerhaeuser operations.)

At the town hall meeting they talked about the need for housing to support these

operations....DONT TAKE ANOTHER ONE AWAY

5. The applicant says he spoke to the neighbours. Well, that's funny, cause one of the neighbours

rents multiple rooms in his house to way too many people (6-8 vehicles there including a

motorhome on the street people live in from time to time) but the RDOS says they have no

control. That same neighbour supported the illegal conversion of a single family home across

the street to 4 illegal suites.-.and acts as the property manager there. (At least is the contact).

6. The street is home—has been the long term home-to many many people still there because they

love the serenity the calm the security and the safety. They are aging and walk daily, to the store

or to the mail box and to have coffee. It's barely safe now due to the many pot holes, the lack of

road shoulders, boats, cars and trailers parked on the side of the road as well. It's becoming

more unsafe to walk....can you imaging with an increase of up to 4 vacationer cars every week...

who, A) don't know the street, B) don't realize there are frail elderly walking at all times of the

day ...imagine the increased risk to these long time tax paying citizens

7. NOT TO MENTION, there are two handicapped residents who walk their dogs, or wonder into the

street. The residents know these individuals and take care. STRANGERS HAVE NO IDEA......and

the increased risk to those individuals is immense

8. PLUS: many of the residents now have young grandchildren. These little ones activity can be

unpredictable, but we as residents all watch out for each other and are aware of whose around

and watch out for each others grandkids.-.strangers (up to 8 strangers a week.-.potentially for 24

weeks, that's almost 200 strangers in 6 months who won't understand the dynamics of the

quaint street). THIS IS AN IMMENSE ADDED RISK.

9. We have little police presence, despite paying for police. There were numerous versions and

destruction of homes in to a few years ago. We all watch out for each others property and know

when there is a stranger. With up to 200 people in and out of one residence, the ability to

protect each other is vastly diminished.

PLEASE, LETS STOP THE DESTRUCTION OF THE NEIGHBOURHOODS AS WE KNOW THEM BY

STRANGERS WHO JUST WANT TO MAKE A BUCK.

Rent the house, if you need to...but rent it to people who need a home so they can work, and where

their kids can go to school safely, not a place to have a vacation with all their friends. That's what

hotels and motels are for....support them.

https://portal.rdos.bc.ca/departments/AreaD/D00948.030/TemporaryUsePermit/D2023.006-TUP/Representations/Response-Williamson, Ed (2023-03... 1/1
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Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen
0 K A N A GA N • 101 Ma rttn Street, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9

SIMILKAMEEN Td: 250-492-0237 / Fax: 250-492-0063 / Email: p'ann;n£;@rdos.bc.c3

TO: Regional District of OkanaganSimilkameen FILE NO.: D2023.006-TUP

FROM: Name: /\jflff^fi ^t^U^m^o^
(please print)

Street Address:

Date: ^&fiuA(i>/ S5 . '^OZ^>
/ /

RE: Temporary Use Permit (TUP) Renewal - "Vacation Retttar:Use s r.
413 Hody Drive — - ^ "

My comments / concerns are:

I do.support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.
":.~ •-'r^.

I dp_support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive, subject to the comments listed be;(pw.

I do not support the proposed use at 413 Hody Drive.

Written submissions received from this information meeting wilt be considered by the

Regional District Board prior to a decision being made on this application.

~fH/<> /s ft Qm^-r R^i-p^n^L- NS)C,H^oi}i^Hooy — ^^

'^0/U*-r {^Prl^-r MOR.^ -TKftPP/C- ^AJ~P ^01^5.

Feedback Forms must be completed and returned to the Regional District

prior to the Board meeting where the TUP will be considered.

Protecting your personal information is an obligation the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen takes seriously. Our practices have been designed to

ensure compliance with the privacy provisions of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (British Columbia) ("FIPPA"). Any personal or

proprietary information you provide to us is collected, used and disclosed in accordance with FIPPA. Should you have any questions about the collection, use

or disclosure of this information please contact: IVIanager of Legislath/e Sen/ices, RDOS, 101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC V2A 5J9, 250-492-0237.


